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Alicia Ferguson

From: Public Hearings
Subject: RE: Development Variance Permit Application # 00197

-----Original Message----- 
From: Allan  
Sent: Sunday, January 07, 2018 11:56 AM 
To: Public Hearings <PublicHearings@victoria.ca> 
Subject: Development Variance Permit Application # 00197 
 
      We support the Variance increasing the commercial floor space. This will allow a commercial kitchen to be safer and 
regulated.  As living almost across the street from Birdcage Store, we are: 
 
Allan & Jean Rasi, #1009, 647 Michigan Street, Victoria, B. C.  V8V1S9 
 




